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DC REPORT  

Well last rally we had our AGM & so we now 
have a new look committee with a mixture of old 
& new faces. Iõd like to thank the members of the 
old committee (Kerry, Julie, Narelle & Lisa) & of 
course those who are still with us.  Especially 
Kitty for all her assistance with the handover 
etc. Hopefully I will be able to continue the 
program of great instruction while still having 
fun while keeping the costs down! 

 
For those who donõt know me Marg & I have three 

kids at pony club & have had a lifetime of 

experience with horses & Pony Club.  Please donõt 

hesitate to ask if you have any questions or 

comments.  This rally we have Vanda Morgan, 

Kathy Kindler, Lynda McNeil & Rebecca Scott 

for the afternoon. Plus some welcome input from 

parents to assist. Because some are away we 

have had to rejig some of the groups to ensure 

that there are even numbers please donõt think 

that this is how itõs going to be forever. As your 

DC & this is your club I welcome your feedback. 

Next Committee Meeting 
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Calendar 2013 
aŀȅ мфτ wŀƭƭȅτDh tLbY ŦƻǊ ōǊŜŀǎǘ ŎŀƴŎŜǊ 

WǳƴŜ мс  τ wŀƭƭȅ 
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aŀǊǎƘ 

Wǳƭ тτ.ǳƴƴƛƴƎϥǎ {ŀǳǎŀƎŜ {ƛȊȊƭŜ 

Wǳƭȅ нмτwŀƭƭȅ 

!ǳƎ муτwŀƭƭȅ 

{ŜǇǘ мрτwŀƭƭȅ 

hŎǘ нлτwŀƭƭȅτŎŀƳǇ 

bƻǾ мтτwŀƭƭȅ 

5ŜŎ уτDȅƳƪƘŀƴŀ 

CƻǊ ŘŜǘŀƛƭǎ ƻŦ ŎƻƳǇŜǝǝƻƴǎ ŀƴŘ ǊǳƭŜǎ 

ǇƭŜŀǎŜ Ǿƛǎƛǘ tƻƴȅ /ƭǳō ±ƛŎǘƻǊƛŀΩǎ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜ ǿǿǿΦǇƻƴȅŎƭǳōǾƛŎΦƻǊƎΦŀǳ 

ƻǊ 

²Ŝǎǘ DƛǇǇǎƭŀƴŘ ½ƻƴŜ ²ŜōǎƛǘŜ ǿŜǎǘƎƛǇǇǎƭŀƴŘȊƻƴŜΦƭǳƴƛŀŎΦŎƻƳ 

Please check the canteen and grounds roster to see if you have a duty at the rally. 

Looking forward to seeing you there. 

Team Gear Checker Assistant 

Robertson (White) Karen Boura Narelle Bentley-Bell 

Wilson (Red) Leanne Ricketts Julie Mahoney 

Magee (Green) Sven Jones Sharon McDonald 

Brodie (Blue) Kitty Kiker Amanda Dunstan 

D9!w /I9/Y 

²ƘŜƴ ȅƻǳ ǊƛŘŜ 

If you are scheduled to have theory first session 
there is no need to tack up and gear check until 

you actually have your ridden session. 

Swap/Sell
 

We had a good day of swapping 

going on at the April ra
lly, this is a 

great way of re
cycling.  If 

anyone has 

outgrown uniform items, have a look 

around the club for someone smaller, 

yo
u 
ca
n 
be
t 
th
ey
õv
e 
gr
ow
n 
to
o 
an
d 

also can find someone smaller 

especially with all our new littl
e 

members! 

IRTHDAYS 

Happy Birthday from everyone 

at UBPC 

Millie McDonald 2/5 

Annaleise Johnson 20/5 

Chloe Lever 28/5 



Please Read!! 
From the May rally your pony club card will need to be handed in at the 

clubrooms at the start of each rally, they will be available for you to collect 

before you leave at the end of the day.  Cards are your responsibility when 

competing and given that Chooi lives so far away will not be so readily 

available if you forget to collect them. 

GO PINK in May 

The May rally will be in support of the Jane McGrath Foundation so GO 

pink or be fined!! 

Only EVERYTHING pink will be acceptable, that means you too parents. 

PCAV Rule Changes 

We will endeavour to keep you informed of PCAV rule changes however it is 

always best to check the PCAV website before attending a competition. 

The committee has decided that under PCAV rule 10.6 medical armbands 

are no longer compulsory at rallies.  You will however be deducted a point at 

gearcheck if you decide not to wear it.  Armbands will still be compulsory 

for any competition held outside of a pony club rally and include trail/

roads rides during a rally. 



On behalf of the outgoing committee I would once again like to thank Kerry Mckenzie for leading our club for the past two 

years. 

 

Kerry had spent many years on the committee as Treasurer,  special event committees and President. 

 

Unfortunately I struggled to finish my words with too much emotion.  I had spent the morning looking through Di Ling's 

amazing effort of organizing our photo albums.  Thank you Di.  This bought back lots of memories from my time with 

UBPC since 1985 and made me realize that my chapter is ending too. 

 

Kerry has steered our committee to a real family feeling and I thank her for her support during my role as Treasurer. 

 

Club competitions have gone from strength to strength due to a fabulous computer module put in place by Kerry.  UPCB is 

always highly commended from other clubs for their  well organised events. 

 

Any job on the committee is voluntary however Kerry has put in so many hours,  sourcing grants, telephone calls etc to en-

sure our club remains the club it deserves to be. 

 

Thank you Kerry, I look forward to many more memories with you and on behalf of the outgoing committee I thank you for 

all your hard work, dedication, enthusiasm and to the UBPC. 

Narelle. 

hƴ ǘƘŜ нуǘƘ !ǇǊƛƭ ǘƘŜ aŜŘƭŜȅ /ǊŜǿ ŦǊƻƳ ¦ǇǇŜǊ .Ŝŀπ
ŎƻƴǎŬŜƭŘ ŎƻƳǇŜǘŜŘ ŀǘ ½ƻƴŜ ŀǘ 5Ǌƻǳƛƴ Ǉƻƴȅ ŎƭǳōΦ 
¢ƘŜ ǘŜŀƳ ŎƻƴǎƛǎǘŜŘ ƻŦ aƛƭƭƛŜ aŎ5ƻƴŀƭŘΣ ¢ƻǊƛ [ƛƴƎΣ 
9ƭƭƛŜ .ƻǳǊŀ ŀƴŘ WŜǎǎ YƛƪŜǊΦ ¢ƘŜ ǿŜŀǘƘŜǊ ǿŀǎƴΩǘ ǘƻƻ 
ōŀŘ ǿƛǘƘ ƻƴƭȅ ŀ ŦŜǿ ŘǊƛȊȊƭŜǎΣ ǿƘƛŎƘ ƳŀŘŜ ƎŜǩƴƎ 
ƛƴǘƻ ƻǳǊ ŎƻǎǘǳƳŜǎ ŀ ƭƻǘ ŜŀǎƛŜǊΦ !ƊŜǊ Ƴŀƴȅ ǇǊŀŎǝŎŜǎ 
ŀƴŘ ƭƻǘǎ ƻŦ ǎŜǿƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ aŜŘƭŜȅ /ǊŜǿ ƳŀƴŀƎŜŘ ǘƻ 
ŬƴƛǎƘ ƛƴ ŬǊǎǘ ǇƭŀŎŜΦ !ǎ ǿŜ ŬƴƛǎƘŜŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǘƻǇ ǘǿƻ ǿŜ 
ƎŀƛƴŜŘ ŀ ǎǇƻǘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ {ǘŀǘŜ ŎƻƳǇŜǝǝƻƴ ǘƘŀǘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ 
ƘŜƭŘ ƛƴ WǳƴŜ ŀǘ .ŀŎŎƘǳǎ aŀǊǎƘΦ ²Ŝ ƘŀŘ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ Řŀȅ 
ǿƛǘƘ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǊŜǎǳƭǘǎΗΗ 



We headed off to Drouin all excited about the Zone Games day ï
this was the first time that we had both competed at a Zone event 
for our club.   Mum & Emma couldnôt come because they went to 
netball tournament at Altona for the day but we kept ringing them 
telling them how we were going. 
  
We first watched and 
cheered our riders in the 
Musical Ride ï that was 
fantastic ï we loved the 
music and the costumes it 
made us both think that 

next year we would love to be part of both events!  Our 
Upper Beaconsfield riders WON and they are now going 
to State ï well done to those girls ï great job done. 
  
We all saddled up and presented for our Gear Check ï 
we were both very nervous but at the same time excited 

to be here with all the other riders. 
  
We had our events, which 
were bending, sack race, ball 
and cone, flag and drum, flag 
and cone and tyre race and 
our team did their best on the 
day.   We had so much fun 
and our ponies were so well 
behaved that we would like to 
go for the games team again 
next year.   

  
We would like to thank John, Di, Tori for their coaching and helping us to learn the events.   To all 
our team mates ï Tori, Maeve, Millie, Ellie, Liana thank you for your help and making us feel so 
part of the team. 
  
Thanks to everyoneôs Mum & Dads for taking us and being part of the cheer squad and 
encouraging us to do our best.  Thanks to Tahlia Ricketts for coming and cheering for us all day 
as well. 
  
Special thanks to Kitty for letting me (Katie) ride the best games pony in the world ï Chloe and a 
big hug to Misty Moo Moo for being such a good boy and 
even trotting with me when I was running in the sack, 
which he had never done at all the practice sessions!   

  
Thanks to Dad for 
taking us ï we had a 
fantastic time! 
  
Go Upper 
Beaconsfield Pony 
Club!!! 
  
Katie & Sarah Jones 

  


